
MAY 9, 2025

Dear Palmer Families,

As we celebrate in the month of May, the
final weeks of school are a busy and special
opportunity for us to be together. I hope
you will enjoy the events we have planned
and reflect on the wonderful experiences
we've shared over the years. Let’s make the
most of it. Thank you for joining me in
creating a Positive, Respectful, Inclusive,
Determined, Equitable, and Excellent
school community.

Warm regards,
Principal Dawn Salter
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UPCOMING DATES

Wed. May 14 - Bike to School Day
Thurs. May 15 - Celebration of Learning
Thurs. May 22 - In-School Field Trip 
Fri. May 23 - K-5 Field Day
Mon. May 26 - No School, Memorial Day
Thurs. May 29 - ECE Continuation
Fri. May 30 - End of Year Bash/Carnival
Mon. June 2  - Concert  Featuring Mr. Blocker
Tues. June 3 -  Half-Day, Kinder & 5   Grade
Continuation and Last Day of School

th

PALMER FAMILY
HANDBOOK

To view the 2024-25 Palmer Family
Handbook visit our Family Resources

tab on our Palmer website. 

Lynnae started practicing gymnastics a few
years ago! She loves to use her free time to
try out backwards handstands  and other

gymnastics moves too! She loves to
practice with her friends! We can’t wait to

see you in the olympics one day!

PALMER PRIDE PASSION

Lynnae
Second Grade


